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DROMEas

SERRES, 09/04/09

ANOUNCEMENT

Papapanagiotou SA DROMEAS, Office furniture in the Industrial area of Serres,
would like to announce that it received a letter from the European Commission in
Brussels on 06/04/09, in which it is mentioned that the company has won the
tender for the supply of furniture for all the agencies of the European Union, with
an estimated budget of 30,4 mil. €, with a 2 (two) years duration but with the

option of renewal for another 1+1 years.

The signature of the contracts will take place after the 15/04/2009, when the

deadline for the submission of any objections is through.



